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To:

Mr. Joey Currie

Branch Manager,

New Techno Electronics

Ruth St., London – SW20 8KU

18th April, 2012


Mr. Currie,

Recently I purchased a music system from one of your outlets in the city - ‘Philips TX Series – BN2’.

To my disappointment, this new piece of music system is not working properly. I want to tell you that it worked fine for the initial two days, and then after there were a couple of problems like no sound break ups and no display in the menu.

So, I have decided to return this music system to your company and I want full refund. And, please do not approach me regarding a new replacement as I am not interested for now.

Thank you for your time and look forward for your response.

Regards,

Ms. Tine white

Ph. – 452-458-7456
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